
PN/VAT/2021-02 

24.02.2021  

INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 

Notice to VAT Registered Persons

The public notice number PN/VAT/2020-14 issued on 30.12.2020 has been amended as follows. 

Validity of the last issued extension letters with regard to Credit Vouchers (CV) due against the 

VAT deferred at the Customs/BOI under deferment facility, has been further extended up to 

April 30, 2021. 

Please note that this notice is issued with the awareness of the Director General of Customs and 

the Chairman of Board of Investment of Sri Lanka.  

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 

Value Added Tax (VAT) 

Deferment Facility 

http://www.ird.gov.lk/en/Lists/Latest%20News%20%20Notices/Attachments/309/VAT30122020_PN_VAT_2020-14_E.pdf

